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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING 

September 7, 2022 

TO: All Participants in EB-2022-0072 
All Participants in the Consultation on the Review of Enbridge Gas Inc.’s 
Five-Year Gas Supply Plan (EB-2019-0137) 

RE: Consultation to Review Annual Update to Five-Year Natural Gas Supply 
Plan of Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Today the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued the OEB Staff Report to the OEB: 
Review of 2022 Annual Update to Enbridge Gas Inc. Natural Gas Supply Plan (OEB 
Staff Report). The OEB Staff Report sets out OEB staff’s assessment of Enbridge Gas 
Inc.’s (Enbridge Gas) annual update to the five-year natural gas supply plan.  

The OEB thanks the participants in this consultation. All material related to this 
consultation is available on the OEB’s website.  

Some stakeholders have suggested that the current timing of the filing of the next five-
year gas supply plan (early 2024) will not allow Enbridge Gas to incorporate the findings 
from Enbridge Gas’s 2024 rebasing application into the next five-year gas supply plan. 
Enbridge Gas proposed providing more details regarding the timing for the next five-
year gas supply plan in its 2023 annual update. The OEB accepts the proposed 
approach of Enbridge Gas and believes that at the next annual update, all parties will 
have more information about the timing and process of the rebasing application.  

Following consideration of the OEB Staff Report, the OEB has determined that there are 
no issues that require a hearing at this time. Therefore, the issuance of the OEB Staff 
Report marks the conclusion of the consultation. 

  

https://www.oeb.ca/consultations-and-projects/policy-initiatives-and-consultations/review-2022-annual-update-gas
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Cost Awards 

Cost-eligible activities related to this consultation are now complete. A Notice of 
Hearing for Cost Awards will be issued separately. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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